2/25/13
Extending Flexibility in the Meat/Meat Alternate and Grains Maximums for SY13-14

Dear Districts,

It’s not Thursday, but we are sending out a blast email today to let everyone know about the guidance just released by USDA regarding extending the flexibility in meat/meat alternate and grains maximums for SY 13-14. We know everyone is working on menu planning and ordering, so we wanted to get this out as soon as possible. This memo is attached to this email, and it is also posted on our website at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutriUSDA-memos.htm. 

Have a great week!



Jennifer
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